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May 14, 2014 

Mayor Winnecke Statement re:  

City Councilman Al Lindsey’s Comments Related to Vacation Pay Issues 

“It is unfortunate that Al Lindsey is once again targeting the leadership of the Evansville Fire Department. 

Not only was Councilman Lindsey successful in reducing his boss’s salary in the budget this year, but now 
is trying to use an issue that was corrected in February to embarrass the Fire Chief. These personal and 

political attacks are unproductive and have no place in our city government or fire department.” 

 

- Lloyd Winnecke, Mayor 

City of Evansville 
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